
Dear Council Members 

 

There is substantial opposition to the proposed expansion of the 6th Street sidewall by the people 

who live in Lowertown and some businesses too. 

 

 

Please do not override the recommendations of other committees that have recommended the 

project not be approved. 

 

Bob Grenier, PhD, MBA, CCP, DTM 

406 Wacouta St Unit 503 

St Paul, MN 55101 

www.linkedin.com/in/bobgrenier 


